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 17th September 2025 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We warmly invite you to join us in celebrating St Finbar’s Feast Day on Thursday 25th 

September 2025.   

 

Our special service will take place in the school hall, beginning at 2.15 pm.  This will 

be a wonderful opportunity for our school community to gather together in prayer, 

thanksgiving, and celebrate our patron saint. 

 

We would be delighted if you could join us on this occasion. 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

 

Mrs J Conley 

Headteacher 
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